
 
 

 
INCLUSION 
CHARTER MARK 

 
 

 

ST.  OSWALD’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Email: office@st-oswalds.liverpool.sch.uk 

www.stoswaldsschool.com

Montague Road 

Liverpool L13 5TE 

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Walsh Telephone: 

0151 228 8436

12th January 2018 

 

Dear Nursery parents, 

 

FOR NURSERY ONLY 

 

Nursery will be closed on Thursday 3rd May as it is being used as a Polling Station for the 

Local Elections.   

 

Mrs M Walsh 

Headteacher 
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